

## Dear Parent/Carer,

This Friday, South Shields Labour MP, Emma Lewell Buck will visit our school and spend time with the children in their classroom. She will also attend our school assembly where our successful candidates for our school council will be announced.

At the end of the day Emma will open our KS1 Art Exhibition which will be held in the school hall.

At 3.15pm children will be dismissed as normal. Once all children have been collected parents of children in year 1 and year 2 are invited into school to see the children's work on display.

Please see the following entry/exit procedures:

	Enter	Exit
Year 1	Via Y1 classrooms	Main entrance via school office
Year 2	Via double doors on the big yard	Main entrance via school office

For health and safety reasons we would request where possible only one adult per child attend.

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact school.

We look forward to seeing you there.

**Many Thanks** 

Mrs A Willis Head Teacher